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CONTEXT

Sulfur dioxide (sulfites) is
recognized as hazardous by WHO

for consumers.
 

On the other hand, winemakers do
not know how to reduce the

amounts of sulfur dioxide they use
in the fermentation and aging of
their wines without putting the

winemaking process at risk. 

GOALS
Obtaining a sparkling wine
produced exclusively with

mash, without the addition of
cane sugar, and with half the

dose of authorized sulfur.

Optimize production through
fewer sulfur-based treatments.

 

The increase in
economically

viable national
production of

organic sparkling
wines contributes
to environmental
sustainability and

biodiversity. 

ABOUT US
A brochure is an informative

paper document (often also used
for advertising),  that can be

folded into a template, pamphlet
or leaflet.  Brochures are

promotional documents, primarily
used to introduce a company,

organization,products or services
and inform prospective

customers or members of the
public of the benefits.

SERVICES
  is the provision of service to
customers before, during and

after a purchase. The perception
of success of such interactions is

dependent on employees "who can
adjust themselves to the
personality of the guest".

EXPECTED RESULTS
At least 40,000 bottles of
Organic Sparkling with less than
100 mg/L of total sulfur dioxide.

Three producers of sparkling
wines with low total sulfur
dioxide content (sulfurous, 80
mg/L).

Create a "Manual de Produção
do Vinho Espumante Biológico". 
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